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QOur meetings are open to the public.
Everyone can consider themselves invited.
EAAers might make someone else happy by
introducing them to our Chapter, getting them
involved in projects, flyouts and just plain
good old camaraderie.

Our normal meeting time is 7:30 p.m. on
the 4th Wednesday of the month at the old
terminal building on John Glenn Drive just
south of the tower.

Year 2000 Meeting schedule:

- Last month's annual chapter picnic
“on the lawn was a great success.
The weather was excellent, not hot
like last year, and a large group
showed up. With plenty of good
food and conversation, it was a
great time. This of course, was only possible because of
the efforts of the members who volunteered to bring
supplies, help set up, and clean up. Many thanks to all
who participated, especially Fred Egli who coordinated
the event and Don Baldwin who made a special trip for a
big ice chest.

I was particularly touched when Ellen Powell asked me if
I would like to have Lyle's EAA jacket. It will always
remind me of my first ride in Lyle's Glasair III, which
was also my first ride in a homebuilt airplane. This
experience helped me decide to start looking for my own
homebuilt. Many thanks, Ellen, for thinking of me.

Congratulations to Tony and Linda Tiritilli, who were
married on July 22. Sally and I were privileged to join
them and many of their friends for the wedding at the
chapel in Yosemite Valley, which was followed by a
sumptuous reception at the Awahnee hotel.

Young Eagles

Again, T want to thank everyone who made our

August 23 - The Cleco last Young Eagle event so successful. With all
September 27 is published monthly by the good publicity, we can expect a large group
October 25 EAA Chapter 393, an again next time. The tentative date is Septem-
Nov. 15 Due to Thanksgiving official chapter of the e 23,

Dec. 16 Christmas Party @ Experimental Aircraft =

The Greenery in Walnut Creek. Association, ~ August Flyout

The same place as last year.
Year 2001 Meeting schedule:

P. O. Box 3086, Oshkosh,
WI 54903-3086

On Saturday August 26th, the Mount Diablo
Pilots are having their "almost annual spot

January 24 Publication office: landing and flour bombing contest”. They
February 28 3338 Flintmont Drive pave invited the EAA and the 99's to partici-
March 28 San Jose, CA 95148 = ,ate. . This will be a good chance to show off
April 25 Telephone 408-223-7632 oy airplanes and meet other CCR pilots.

May 23 '

=il Bob Lively (MDPA President) is organizing







